
From: Moody, Dustin (Fed)
To: Alperin-Sheriff, Jacob (Fed)
Subject: RE: [Pqc] no PQC seminar this Friday
Date: Tuesday, April 11, 2017 10:51:00 AM

Jacob,
    Are you good to speak this Friday?  Let me know the topic, so I can send out an announcement. 
Thanks,
 
Dustin
 

From: Alperin-Sheriff, Jacob (Fed) 
Sent: Wednesday, March 22, 2017 3:40 PM
To: Moody, Dustin (Fed) <dustin.moody@nist.gov>
Subject: Re: [Pqc] no PQC seminar this Friday
 
When I speak 2 weeks after that, it will probably be on discrete Gaussian sampling techniques.
 

From: <pqc-bounces@nist.gov> on behalf of "Moody, Dustin (Fed)" <dustin.moody@nist.gov>
Date: Wednesday, March 22, 2017 at 2:18 PM
To: pqc <pqc@nist.gov>
Subject: [Pqc] no PQC seminar this Friday
 
Our next PQC seminar will be Friday, March 31st.  
 
Carl Miller will be the speaker.  He is still deciding on the exact topic, but it will be in the realm
of multivariate crypto.  
 
Dustin
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